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HERTFORDSHIRE LOCAL PHARMACEUTICAL COMMITTEE


Unit 8 Weltech Centre, Ridgeway, Welwyn Garden City, Herts, AL7 2AA

Tel: 01707 390095       Fax: 01707 390124       Email: info@hertslpc.org.uk       www.hertslpc.org.uk


14 September 2015
Dear Contractor,
Public Health has commissioned a new weight management scheme called ‘Shape Up’. The program focuses on tackling obesity among men in Hertfordshire aged 18-50 years old with a BMI of over 28. The ‘Shape Up’ male only weight management scheme will run one night per week over the course of 12 weeks starting from February 2015 in the form of hour-and-a-half sessions. These sessions will include a mix of nutritional education and individually designed physical activity programmes with participation in the course free of charge.
In Hertfordshire, 67% of adult males are currently overweight. Obesity can contribute to a number of health issues such as diabetes, cancer, heart problems, stroke and depression. The programme is a fantastic opportunity for pharmacies to engage with a local health campaign. 
For further information please refer to the LPC website link below:
http://www.hertslpc.org.uk/pharmacy-resources/resources-and-information/the-shape-up-male-only-weight-management-scheme/
Health promotion and prevention are key strategies for Public Health. Pharmacies are in an ideal location to make a valuable contribution to healthy life style advice and brief interventions.  To further engage with ‘Shape Up’ you may want to coordinate a sign up event at the pharmacy with Andrew Garlick (email andrew.garlick@watfordfc.com or phone 01923 496391) which could also be linked to existing pharmacy services such as the MUR service. 

Upcoming start dates (participants can start up to week 3 of the course)
Vicarage road Stadium- 16th Sept- (7 - 8.30pm) Wednesday evenings
Vicarage road Stadium- 17th Sept- (7 - 8.30pm) Thursday evenings
Adeyfield Community Centre (Hemel)- 24th Sept (7 - 8.30pm) Thursday evenings
Grovehill Community Centre (Hemel)- 28th Sept (7.30 - 9pm) Monday evenings
Allum Hall (Borehamwood)- 28th Sept    (8 - 9.30pm) Monday evenings
Broxbourne- 24th Sept (8.30 - 10pm) Thursday evenings
Yours sincerely,
[image: image1.emf]
Resham Bhumber
Pharmacy Services Support Manager
Hertfordshire LPC
Chair
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Executive Officer
Girish Mehta MRPharmS








Helen Musson 
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